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Perdaus Condemns Attack on Father Christopher Lee  
and Calls for Peace in Places of Worship 

 
1 Perdaus is shocked and saddened by the recent attack on Father Christopher 

Lee, who was stabbed during mass yesterday at St. Joseph’s Church. We 

extend our heartfelt prayers for Father Lee’s speedy recovery and stand in 

solidarity with him and the entire Catholic community during this 

challenging time. 

 

2 As a Malay Muslim charity committed to peace and compassion, Perdaus 

categorically condemns all acts of violence, especially in places of worship. 

Such spaces are sacred, safe sanctuaries where individuals find solace, 

guidance, and connection with their faith. Their sanctity must always be 

protected from any form of aggression or violence. 

 

3 Perdaus upholds the values of harmony and mutual respect in our multiracial 

and multireligious society. We urge everyone to strengthen the bonds of 

compassion, understanding, and tolerance that hold us together as a nation. 

Let us commit to working together toward a peaceful, just, and inclusive 

society, where all may worship in safety and peace. 
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Malay version is attached below: 




